
 

  
TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 40-2025 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager 

Date:   January 28, 2025 

Subject:   FPL – Duct Bank Restoration Scope Schedule Coordination - 92nd St. 
Intersection and Collins 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the following Construction 
Activities in Town, being performed by FDOT, as outlined below. 
 
Tues. 1/28/25 – Wed. 1/29/25 (NIGHT SHIFT – 2 NIGHTS) 
 

• TRAFFIC IMPACT: COLLINS 2-LANE CLOSURE (Alternating Lanes as Needed) 
o Total of 3 Parking Spaces on West Side of Collins to be Blocked from Resident 

use in front of 9172 Collins Avenue. 
• Scope of Work: Collins and 92nd St. intersection asphalt milling/resurfacing (final shift 

allocated for temp. painting crosswalk striping and road markings) 
o Once the asphalt has cured (3-4 weeks), the two crosswalks on 92nd St. can be 

stamped or painted to restore the "brick" appearance, and the final thermoplastic 
paint installation, along with roadway reflectors, can also be completed. 

o Repaving the whole crosswalk on 94th St. and Collins Ave., and painting white 
thermoplastic stripes to FDOT standards to mirror the crosswalks on 92nd St. 

 
If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 


